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Email Sent to Survey Clients
Dear Building Construction Technology Extension Pilot Client
To better assist you and the other clients in the future, it is important that we obtain your feedback to evaluate the effectiveness and impact of the services provided to your company. Your comments provide us with important information to judge the quality and usefulness of our services. Your participation is greatly appreciated.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]This survey is underwritten by the National Institute of Standards and Technology (NIST) Manufacturing Extension Partnership.  It will require approximately 15 minutes of your time and is voluntary.  
Below is your login information and link to the survey.
Login Information:  _______________________
URL to the survey:   TBD

If you need assistance with this survey, please contact  me at  deirdre.mcmahon@nist.gov or by phone on 301-975-8328.

Note: While NIST will take reasonable precautions to protect any personally identifiable information (PII) or business identifiable information (BII) submitted on this form, the Department of Commerce considers this PII/BII to be non-sensitive. The electronic transmission of non-sensitive PII/BII is equivalent to transmitting the same information by the U.S. mail, a private delivery service, courier, facsimile, or voice. Although each of these methods has vulnerabilities, the transmitted information can only be compromised as a result of theft, fraud, or other illegal activity. By transmitting this information on this form the sender is indicating their acceptance of this risk. 
Thank you for your time.

Dede McMahon
NIST Manufacturing Extension Partnership

